WDoffice@newwavefederation.co.uk Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid Headteacher: Mr Derek Hewie

Wednesday 3rd May 2023

Dear Families of 4W

Re: 4W Classteacher

I am delighted to inform you that Miss Nazu has returned to work following her maternity leave and will take over the role of classteacher for 4W for the remainder of the academic year. Miss Nazu is a highly capable and expert educator who will ensure that the quality of education in this class continues to be of a very high standard.

This week Ms Nazu has been working alongside Mr Middleburg, familiarising herself with the class routines and getting to know the children. Mr Middleburg and Miss Nazu will talk to the children about these changes this week.

In the meantime, if you have any questions please do let us know.

Yours faithfully,

Derek Hewie Headteacher